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Nr. 40/856 din 28.021.2022 

 
Dear Mr. VITORINO, 

 

On behalf of the Ministry of Internal Affairs of the Republic of Moldova and on my own, I would like to 

present my compliments to the United Nations Network on Migration and to the International Organization 

for Migration, the UN Agency for Migration.  

I would like to inform you that the Ministry of Internal Affairs of the Republic of Moldova was appointed 

as the national coordinator of the process of voluntary reporting on the implementation of the Global 

Compact for safe, orderly, and regular migration (Global Compact).  

Republic of Moldova is a resolute supporter of the Global Compact and the values it promotes. The first 

Voluntary National Review Report on the implementation of the Global Compact was submitted by the 

Republic of Moldova to the United Nations Economic Commission for Europe on 27th October 2020.  

The updated Voluntary National Review Report covering the entire period of implementation of the 

Compact up to present was approved by the National Commission for coordination in the field of migration 

and asylum on the 23rd February 2022. 
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